
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
To: Jeannette Mageo, Ph.D. 
 Chair, Faculty Senate 

From: Tammy D. Barry, Ph.D.  
 Co-chair, Research and Arts Committee  
 
Date: January 31, 2019 
 
RE: Name Change of Center for Materials Research to the Washington State University  

Materials Research Institute (WSU-MRI) 
 
On behalf of my Research and Arts Committee (RAC) co-chair, Dr. Babu John Mariadoss, and the 
rest of the RAC members, I am writing to inform you that the Research and Arts Committee 
voted on January 16, 2019 to approve the name change of the Center for Materials Research to 
the Washington State University Materials Research Institute (WSU-MRI). Please add this item 
to the Faculty Senate Agenda as a information item for the February 7, 2019 meeting. 
 
Note. A file with supporting documentation for this name change request is attached. 
  


